
   DECATUR CITY SCHOOLS 

Decatur, Alabama 

           April 30, 2021 

 

 

BOARD NOTES . . . 
 

The Decatur City Board of Education met in special session on Friday, April 30th at 11:30 a.m. in the Board 

Room at Central Office. Board members present were Michele King, Peggy Baggett, Dwight Jett, Doug Bachuss, 

and Jason Palmer. Dr. Michael Douglas and Mrs. Mandi Jones were also in attendance. 

  

Dr. Douglas asked Mrs. Jones to present the bid for the Central Office furniture package. The low bid was from 

Office Interiors by OSCO at $215,190.19. Funding will be provided by the 2019 warrants. The bid was 

approved as submitted. 
 

Dr. Douglas presented the out of district tuition fees for the 2021-2022 school year. They were approved as 

submitted. 

    

The meeting adjourned at approximately 11:36 a.m. 

 



 


